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MONTREAL

FACULTY OF GRADUATE 

STUDIES AND RESEARCH 

R. F. RUTTAN. DEAN 

CHEMISTRY BUILDING

October 26th, 1925

Col. W. Bovey,
Principal's Office,

McGill University.

Bear Sir:

I am returning you herewith folder in 

connection with Scholarships in Oriental languages.

I have sent the folder to Mr. Glassco 

and he has made a note of the amounts to be paid, 

and the folder has just been returned to me by 

Mr. Burrell.

Very sincerely

Bean
Enclosure.


